
 

 

 

 

 

 

23 September 2024 

Half Term Holiday Club  

Dear Parent/Carer 

As most of you will be aware, since we have had the two week half term in October, we have run a holiday club 

in the second week for those parents who wish to use it. This year we are unable to run the holiday club at 

Larchwood due to the extensive building work that will be taking place. However, with both the other primary 

schools in the Trust now having a two week half term, we have an opportunity to have a joint holiday club at one 

of the other school sites. 

With our Primary Director of Education, Nicky Everett, we are currently investigating the provision of this holiday 

club for the second week of the October half term holiday, but need to gauge interest to ensure viability. 

The club will run from Monday 4 November to Friday 8 November at St Martin’s School in Hutton. It will be open 

to all primary pupils from Larchwood Primary School, Hogarth Primary School and Kelvedon Hatch Community 

Primary School. 

The multi-sports club will be run by a qualified sports coach who currently teaches at Hogarth Primary School 

and will run from 8.30 – 3.30 every day.  There will be a cost which will be approximately £30 per day. 

Please complete the Doodle Poll  by Monday 30 September via this link:  

https://doodle.com/meeting/participate/id/e1QpZnPe to show your expression of interest.   

When the Doodle Poll opens, please select the days you would intend to use the club and click submit.  This will 

take you to a page requesting your email address and name.  Please be reassured at this stage, this will not be 

a commitment and no money will be taken. 

If we have sufficient numbers to proceed, more information and booking details will follow. 

 

 

 

 
 
Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 
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